
City of New Bedford, Massachusetts 
Mayor Jonathan F. Mitchell 

 
 

Public Meeting 
 

You’re invited to a public meeting to solicit input from city residents and organizations 
about the American Rescue Plan Act 2021 (ARPA) funds awarded to the City. 

 
The City of New Bedford is hosting a virtual (ZOOM) public meeting to discuss the American Rescue Plan Act signed into law in 

March of this year.  This law provides resources through the U.S. Department of the Treasury to local governments to respond to 
the public health emergency caused by COVID-19. New Bedford will receive $64,729,754 in federal funding under this law.  

 

This funding is intended to be used for four main purposes: 
Address Negative Economic Impacts 

Support Public Health Response 
Replace Public Sector Revenue Loss 
Water, Sewer and Broadband Infrastructure 

 
Share your thoughts about how this funding should be spent at one of these two public meetings: 

 

    

 
 

 

ZOOM INFORMATION:  https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84990295298?pwd=N2g1WHAxYkduWXNoTlRKYkdJSS9oUT09 
 

MEETING ID: 849 9029 5298                    PASSWORD: 166590                             DIAL IN: 1.646.558.8656 
 

Questions? Contact:  OHCD@newbedford-ma.gov  

Thursday 
September 23, 2021 
at 6pm 

Tuesday 
September 21, 2021 

at 6pm 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84990295298?pwd=N2g1WHAxYkduWXNoTlRKYkdJSS9oUT09
mailto:OHCD@newbedford-ma.gov

